
Parks, Jazel

From: Case, Michael --
Sent.: Wednesday, January 12, 2011 6:52 AM
To: Santiago, Patricia
Subject: RE: Status of Seismic studies

Thanks. My concern is that there is an expectation that certain things will get done, but there is no money to
do it. I'm not sure expectations 'and reality are aligned.

From: Santiago, Patricia
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 7:03 PM
To: Case, Michael
Subject: Fw: Status of Seismic studies

Fyi
In response to your question on seismic and whether I talked to Rosemary. I have not directly and will catch up with her
when I get back but for now we are working with her and Jon. We will come back to division management when we have
some specific needs. Hope that answers for now. Thanks

Sent from an NRC BlackBerry
Patricia Santia o

(b)(6)

From: Chang, Richard
To: Santiago, Patricia
Sent: Mon Jan 10 15:26:54 2011
Subject: Status of.Seismic studies

Pat,

In regards to your question about Future seismic studies and SOARCA-

Rosemary and Jon Ake agreed to take a first stab at a SOW for future seismic research. It was also agreed
that they would share this information with the SOARCA team-as well as staff within DRA before moving
forward with it. Jon Ake and I met and talked to Rosemary Hogan to cancel the previously planned meeting
with our respective Division management because of the concern that there wasn't anything substantial to
discuss with management.

Thanks,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/.SPB
301-251-7980
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